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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Al Gilbert, President/CEO, Felton Institute 
 Chema Hernández Gil, Political Director, SEIU 1021 
 Ingrid Mezquita, Director, Department of Early Childcare 
  
FROM: Brent Jalipa, Assistant Clerk 

Budget and Finance Committee 
 

DATE:  September 30, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: HEARING MATTER INTRODUCED 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Budget and Finance Committee has received the following 
hearing request, introduced by Supervisor Myrna Melgar: 
 

File No.  221034 
Hearing to discuss employee wages and benefits at the Felton Institute, 
which receives $20,000,000 from the City and County of San Francisco, and 
the operational impact of labor disruptions on the employees and clients 
seeking social services at the Felton Institute; and requesting 
representatives from the Felton Institute, SEIU 1021, Felton unaffiliated 
workers, and the Department of Early Childcare to report. 
 

Pursuant to the hearing request, you or a representative will be expected to attend and 
present on the subject when this matter is agendized. 
 
If you have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to 
me by email to: brent.jalipa@sfgov.org. 
 
c: Maya Castleman, Department of Early Childcare 
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